Freedom of Information Act 2000
Your request for information has now been considered. The Council holds the information requested.

You asked:

Number of active street traders.

I would like to know the current number of street traders you have approved and licenced to operate in your area. Please include those that trade in a market and on isolated pitches.  It is essential for us that we know the number of traders that are currently active. 
We have 70 street traders licensed and approved to operate within Leicester City, street traders operate on isolated patches. It is not possible to ascertain whether the traders are currently active, we can only confirm that they are licensed.
If possible, I would also like to know the number of these which sell apparel if this information is captured.  As a nice to have, but not essential, it would be useful for us to know the number of traders that have been approved and licenced to operate each year from 2013 to present (so the above information but over time). 

Our street trader licences are for the sale of prepared foods such as ice cream, sandwiches, doughnuts, burgers etc.  These licences are renewed annually on a rolling basis and records are not held dating back to 2013.  Therefore, this letter acts as a refusal notice under section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because, in accordance with section 1.1 of the Act, this information is not held by Leicester City Council.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

